
Dear Sir, 

I am writing to you re my concern re the above.

What with Balgowlah Heights Public school on one side and the pre-school on the other, already the 
traffic, pedestrians and parking issues at peak times are a worry.

Adding to this is the DA's proposal to build an underground carpark which would involve driving 
directly across the footpath where people walk to and from school and local children
use this area to cycle along outside school hours.

I feel that you should be aware of the significant safety risk posed by this development and I'd hope 
that you will look at the proposed application as soon as possible, given that
the deadline for responses is 27 January.

Thanking you for your time,

Sincerely 

Gai Cooper
Resident of Balagowlah Heights

Sent: 24/01/2021 7:59:46 PM

Subject:
OBJECTION TO DAYCARE CENTRE 11 Lewis Street, Balgowlah Heights 
(DA2020/1758)


